
Jason Sullivan 

From: Lynn Richardson

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2007 4:19 PM

To: Jason Sullivan (Jason.Sullivan@chathamnc.org)

Subject: FW: Westfall/High School Trail
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Dear Mr. Moody: 
  
Congratulations on your new position as Assistant Superintendent of the Chatham County Schools. 
  
Thank you for meeting with me today with regard to the placement of a pedestrian trail for walking access between the 
Westfall Crossing/Westfall Village neighborhoods and the Jack Bennet Rd. High School site.  We reviewed the placement 
of the trail as depicted on the final plat.  You agreed with the location of the trail.  Please confirm that to Lynn Richardson. 
  
We also talked about the ongoing negotiations regarding wastewater treatment, right of way widening and the future 
possibility of another pedestrian trail that would connect from the Westfall Estates side of Herndon Creek and the school 
property.  All of those matters have been discussed in prior negotiations and in a prior letter from the developer to the 
School System for future finalization. 
  
Thanks for your time and effort.  I look forward to working with you in the future. 
  
Nick Robinson 
  
  
  
IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. 
tax advice contained in this communication (or in any attachment) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be 
used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or 
recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication (or in any attachment). 
  
 
Nicolas P. Robinson 
Bradshaw & Robinson, LLP 
P.O. Box 607 
128 Hillsboro Street 
Pittsboro, NC 27312 
919-542-2400 
(f) 919-542-0496 


